
                            Answer  Reviewers 

Thank you for your letter and for the referee’s comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled “Rigid ureteroscopy in prone split-leg position for 

fragmentation of female ureteral stones: A case report”. We are pleased to 

note the favorable comments of reviewers in their opening sentence. 
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